HALLOWEEN CURFEW HOURS — 2023:

The Village Halloween Curfew hours will be in effect Monday, October 30 and
Tuesday, October 31 beginning at 7:00 P.M. and ending at 6:00 A.M. for any
children unsupervised under the age of 18 without a parent or guardian. If you
have any questions please contact Mayor Thomas DeVinko at 845-849-4523. Thank

you and have a Happy and Safe Halloween! Good-Bye!




